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APPRECIATIONS
The Philippine EXPO 2025 Ueno Park, Tokyo, had held over three days from June 6, was blessed with

beautiful weather and successfully concluded with an impressive turnout of 120,000 visitors.

We would like to express our deepest gratitude to the Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines, the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan, and all the supporting institutions for their invaluable cooperation.
We also extend our heartfelt thanks to our generous sponsors whose support was instrumental in

making this event a resounding success.

Since 2018, we have been dedicated to promoting mutual understanding and friendship between Japan
and the Philippines by sharing the beauty, culture, and vibrant spirit of the Philippines with as many
people as possible. Now in its 8th year, the Philippine EXPO has grown to be widely recognized both
in Japan and abroad as an international friendship and goodwill event organized by passionate Filipino

and Japanese volunteers.

This year, to highlight the richness of Philippine entertainment, we welcomed the rising star group
BGYO from the Philippines, and the event was further enlivened by our annual contests and
performances by talented artists active in Japan. Despite being held on a weekday, Friday drew a large
number of young Japanese fans who came to see local idol groups—many of whom also discovered

and enjoyed the unique charm and energy of Filipino culture.

Building on the success of this year’s event, we are committed to delivering an even more exciting
and enriching experience next year. Step by step, we also aim to bring this celebration of friendship

and culture to more regions across Japan.

Thank you for your continued support—and please look forward to what we have in store!
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